
From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/9/2017 1:12:15 PM
Subject: FW:

Also, the Longest Day (http://act.alz.org/site/TR?fr_id=9704&pg=entry) is June 21. We’ve brainstormed and 
talked with the Alzheimer’s Association about the possibility of another walk. Last year, we asked people to 
sign up for times to walk around the State House. We held a press conference on the front steps during the 
day. Open to ideas of something similar or any suggestions, but will probably move forward with a plan next 
week so we have plenty of time to advertise.
 
hp
 
From: Page, Hank 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 3:00 PM
 
To: 'Lily Cogdill' 
Subject: FW:
 
What are some of his free times on the dates below?
hp
 
From: Broome, Darryl 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 07, 2017 11:49 AM
 
To: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: 
 
Hank,
It looks like the Lt Governor will be in Columbia on June 21 and 22. Will you work with Lily and see if there is a time 
that he could come over and meet our entire staff. I have had several request from Staff members to meet him.
 
Thanks
 
Darryl Broome
Agency Director
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervias St. Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9910 Direct, (803) 734-9886 Fax
dbroome@aging.sc.gov
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